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HCA K-5 Notes

Date: 1/21/2022

Administrators’ Note

This week the Primary and Intermediate Campuses got into the spirit of the Winter
Olympics in STREAM class. Check out the sleds and skiing men they designed and
tested! Lastly, we affectionately captioned the photo of Ms. Amelotti and her students
Teaching in 2022: on the floor with in-person students, masked, talking to a virtual
learner. We are still so thankful for all of the ways our HCA teachers make education
excellent, even when the obstacles continue!




Upcoming Dates

Friday, January 21: Report cards go live
Thursday, January 27: 100th Day of School
o Primary campus parents please see attached flyer!
Thursday, January 27: 5th Grade D.A.R.E. Graduation
Sunday, January 30: Open House 11 AM-1 PM
o This is a GREAT opportunity for 2nd grade families to come and see the
Intermediate Campus and 5th grade families to visit the Middle School. Get
a head start on the upcoming transition by meeting the teachers and
touring the buildings!
e Monday, January 31- Friday, January 4: Catholic Schools’ Week
o Stay tuned for all of the fun plans for CSW!
Wednesday, February 2: Early Dismissal; NO ASP
Thursday, February 3: Papa John's Fundraiser Night

HCPA Happenings:

e Please see sign up genius link below if you are able to help cover lunch and
recess duty (includes all campuses) on Tuesday February 1st for CSW:

https:/www.signupgenius.com/go/409054fa8af23a5fc1-hcateacher
e The last Uniform Resale will be March 27th from 11-1 at SMA

Uniform Policy Change

e We are altering the uniform policy to include HCA hoodies every day, beginning
Catholic Schools Week! We plan to have this change continue in future years.
Please note that this change only applies to K-5. Middle School is keeping the no
hoodie policy as is, based on the unique needs of the campus.

Save the Date: Cardinal Game

e We are so excited to announce the students of HCA will once again have the
opportunity to sing "Take Me Out to the Ballgame" during the 7th inning stretch of
a Cardinals game. We were lucky to secure a game where the Cardinals will take
on the Cubs on Tuesday, August 2nd at 6:45. Students in grades K-8 are invited to
sing at this event. Look for more details about purchasing tickets in April. If you
have any questions, you can contact Mrs. Krobath at ekrobath@hca-stl.org.


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054fa8af23a5fc1-hcateacher

Additional Information

e If there are any current Kindergarten parents who would be willing to attend Open
House at the Primary campus and chat with prospective families entering
Kindergarten next year, please reach out to Ms. Rankin!

e We have had an influx of students forgetting their snack at the Intermediate

Campus. Please remind your children to bring a snack with them for morning
recess.

Attachments

e Today and Tomorrow Scholarship Flyer
e Primary Campus 100th Day of School Flyer
e Papa John's Fundraiser Night Flyer



